Kimba community Kindergarten Governing Council

Parents are invited to be involved in their children's learning by becoming a member of the Kimba Community Kindergarten Governing Council. There are no special requisites for this other than an interest in your child's education.

Governing Council meetings are held twice a term. Keep an eye on the newsletter for dates and times. All parents are encouraged to attend these meetings. An AGM is held in February of each year when a new committee is formed.

Meeting discussions involve issues and policy decisions relating to our Kindy and Kindergartens within our partnership and the state.

Learning priorities, the kindergarten program and current children's interests are discussed.

The committee assists with the planning of kindergarten priorities, Kindy events, the financial management of our centre and fundraising.

Money raised through fundraising helps with the purchase and maintenance of resources (blocks, toys, books, swings) and the maintenance and development of our outdoor learning area.

Working bees are organised to help in the maintenance of our centre and all parents are asked to contribute their time. If you are not able to come on the day please ask if there is anything else that needs to be done that you could do on another day.

Parental involvement is essential to the success of our Kindy and we hope you will be as involved as you can.

Our centre is a tribute to the hard work of many parents over many years!

Please support our Kindy and your child's early development.